

Scammonden Road, Barkisland, Halifax, W. Yorkshire, HX4 0BD Email: admin@barkisland.calderdale.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs B. Schofield (B.Ed (Hons)NPQH)

Tel: (01422) 823324 www.barkislandcofeschool.org.uk

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Our current D.T. topic is based around the Romans, to match our current learning in Topic lessons. This term, we will be creating Roman shields. We have already started the design process and are thinking about lots of details and how we can include them in our shields, however we need your help please.

Please could you collect and send in cardboard for your child to use when making their shields. These can be cereal boxes (but no smaller than this, please) or larger boxes. If you find that you have any extra boxes, we would welcome as many boxes as possible.

In addition to cardboard, if your child would like any shiny elements, please could you send in a little kitchen foil. All other resources will be provided in school.

Thank you in advance for this.

Over the last couple of weeks, we have struggled keeping track of our belongings during the swimming process. Please could you ensure that everything that comes in for swimming or P.E. is labelled, including towels and underwear, and trying to identify missing items have proven tricky and very time consuming.

Thank you for your help with this.

Kind regards,

Mr Elliott and the Year 4 team.

Working with the Diocese of Leeds and the Metropolitan Borough of Calderdale













